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November 7, 2024 

ATTN: Document Control Desk 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Vistra Operations Company LLC 
David Kruegel 

VP, Nuclear Optimization and Projects 
P.O. Box 1002 

6322 North FM 56 
Glen Rose, TX 76043 

Ref 10 CFR54 

Subject: Notice of Intent to Pursue Subsequent License Renewal Applications 

Reference 1: NRC Regulatory Issue Summary 2009-06, Revision 1, "Importance of Giving the NRC Advance 
Notice of Intent to Pursue License Renewal," February 26, 2024 (ML24018A240) 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

In Reference 1, the NRC described the importance of providing advance notice of plans for license renewal to 
allow the NRC staff to better plan and budget for reviews of applications submitted in accordance with Title 10 of 
the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR) Part 54, "Requirements for Renewal of Operating Licenses for Nuclear 
Power Plants." 

Consistent with Reference 1, this letter provides advance notification that Vistra Operations Company LLC 
(Vistra OpCo) intends to submit two Subsequent License Renewal Applications (SLRA); one application in 
January to March of 2028 and one application in October to December of 2028. 

Vistra OpCo is not prepared at this time to announce the specific plants for these subsequent license renewal 
applications and, therefore, requests that the NRC identify these plants as "Unnamed Vistra Plant." 

There are no new regulatory commitments made in this submittal. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Nie Boehmisch at (254) 897-5064 or 
nicholas.boehmisch@vistracorp.com. 

Sincerely, 

David Kruegel 

cc: 
Director, Division of License Renewal, NRR 

6555 SIERRA DRIVE IRVING, TEXAS 75039 o 214-812-4600 VISTRACORP.COM 




